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On March 27, 2011, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to a call 
in reference to a body being found in a waterway.  The body was located just 
underneath the fixed bridge in the 1200 block of East Las Olas Boulevard. 
 
Officers located the body of a male in the waterway, who was pronounced 
deceased on scene.  The male has been identified as William Tschoegl, W/M, 
1/5/79, and is a Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 
Investigation has revealed that Tschoegl was sitting on the railing of the bridge in 
the early morning hours of March 27, 2011, when he fell backwards and landed 
on the cement seawall below.   
 
The Broward County Medical Examiner has ruled the death as accidental. 
 
Anyone with further information is encouraged to contact Detective Jaggers at 
954-828-5970 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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